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Recently Deceased 

Bernadette Carroll 

John Mc Garry  
Margaret Lynch  

Patricia Hodgson  
Paddy O’Loughlin  
Dermot O’Hegarty  

Mona O’Hara  
Jim Ryan  

Geraldine O’Donnell 

Raphael Waldron  
Michael Walsh  
Bridie Ayers  
Breda Doyle  
Mary Smith  

Susan Coughlan  
Hugh Keenan  

 

Anniversaries  
Mary Gargan  

Padraig Hughes  
Bridget & John Larkin  

John Coen 
Bridget, Francis & Christopher 

Lawlor  
Dorothy Conroy  
Patrick Phibbs  

Ellen Ralph 
Larry O’Neill  

 
Months Mind 

 
Peter Cullen  

 

 May they rest in peace. 

Financial News 
House to House €710 
Share €800 

 
Next Weekend’s Church Gate 

Collection is in Aid of Casa  
In particular to raise funds to 

send pilgrims to Lourdes in July 

 
St. Jude the Apostle 
Lourdes 
Pilgrimage in 
association with 
Marian 
Pilgrimages   
 
8th - 13th June 2011 
€679 
Grande Hotel Moderne - fully 
inclusive 5 nights Departing from 
Dublin 
Spiritual Director  
Fr Gregory O’Brien P.P. 
Contact St.Judes Parish Office  
01-4600127 to reserve your place. 

 

TAX CLAIM FORMS REMINDER  
Reminder to send back your Tax 
Claim Forms – anyone who has 
contributed €250 or more in the Tax 
year ended 31

st
 December 2010 and 

is paying TAX under the PAYE 
system can at no further cost to 
themselves allow the parish as a 
Registered Charity claim back the tax 
paid on their contributions. Copies of 
forms where sent to all homes in the 
parish with the Christmas Timetable 
or you can pick up a copy in the 

Church Porch or Parish Office. 

 

Our Next Taize Mass will take 

place this Sunday 27
th

 Feb at 

7.30pm  

Celebrant Fr John Browne Cssp 

Please use Rossmore Entrance 

 
 

St Patrick’s Day cards 
now available in 
Parish Office  

The Medugorje prayer group will 
hold their monthly meeting on 
Tuesday next March 1

st
 in the 

Pastoral Centre Mass will be 
celebrated at 8.pm by Fr John 
Brown CSSp 
------------------------------------------------ 
A group from the parish will be 
travelling to Medugorje on 28

th
 

May for 7 nights  
Spiritual Director Fr Richard Eneji 
CSSp. 
Deposit of €50 price €629 
Contact Noreen O’Connor  
4602436 087-7462175 

 

Mass for Healing 
of the Family Tree 
with Fr. Michael 
Ross & John 
Delaney  will take 
place here on Tuesday 

March 8
th

 at 7.30pm  

 

MINISTERS OF THE WORD 
There will be a meeting of the 

Ministers of the Word on Monday 

28th February 2011 in Room 3 in 

Pastoral Centre at  7.30pm  

 We will be having a talk on the 

Pentateuch 

readings during Easter. 

 

Our next Baptismal 

Course will be held in 

Room 1 in Pastoral 

Centre on Monday next 

28
th

 Feb at 8.pm for the 

parents of all babies who will be 

baptised here during March. 

 

First Friday of the month  

Next Friday 4
th

 March is the first 

Friday of the Month both Masses on 

the day will be offered for all  those 

whose names are on the parish altar 

list of the dead . 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

will take place on Friday from 

10.30am to 4.30pm concluding with 

Benediction at 4.00pm. 

----------------------------------------------- 

LECTIO DIVINA FOR LENT     Would 

you like to do something extra for Lent 

and at the same time experience the Life 

of Jesus in the gospel? Join us each 

Monday morning at 10.45am in the 

Parish centre for about one hour.  We 

read, contemplate and pray the gospel of 

each Sunday in Lent. Looking forward to 

seeing you there. 

Calling all the Women of  

St. Jude’s Parish  
Dear Ladies, 
 
Would you be willing to Walk, Jog, Crawl 

or Run for The Friends of St. Luke’s 
Hospital, Rathgar, Dublin ? 
 
We badly need as many women as 

possible, of all ages, to enter the Flora 
Mini-Marathon to raise funds for our 
hospital from which our patients will 
benefit directly.  Sadly, cancer is now a 

house-hold word and it affects so many 
women all over Ireland. 
It is only with the help of women like 

you, that we can continue to fundraise 
for the Hospital to ensure the full range 
of services continue to be available to all 
the patients who attend St. Luke’s. 

 
If you can help us, please contact me Ger 
Watt at tel. 01-4065314, or call in, for 
your Pack which includes Sponsorship 

Cards and Tee Shirt. 


